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Supplemental Information with Respect to July 17, 2018 Requests for Legal 
Special Temporary Authority 

 
 South Florida PBS, Inc. (SFPBS), licensee of television stations WPBT, Miami, Florida 
(Facility ID No. 13456), WXEL-TV, West Palm Beach, Florida (Facility ID No. 61084), and 
WURH-CD, Miami, Florida (Facility ID No. 4366), submits the following supplemental 
information with respect to the above-referenced requests for Legal Special Temporary 
Authority to demonstrate that grant of these requests will not adversely impact the transition of 
broadcasters or wireless licensees to new facilities: 
 

• WXEL-TV is currently broadcasting on its existing channel 27 facility and will, as soon 
as the signal issues identified by DirecTV are resolved, move to share the existing 
transmitter used by WPBT.  The requested delay in commencing channel sharing will 
have no impact on WPBT’s ultimate move to a new channel. 
 

• WURH-CD is no longer operating on its pre-transition channel.  It will also share the 
WPBT channel and the requested delay in commencing shared operations will also have 
no impact on the transition of WPBT or any other station. 
 

• All repacking stations in Florida are assigned to transition phase 2, for which testing may 
begin no earlier than December 1, 2018.  The requested 30-day extension of the channel 
sharing deadline for WXEL-TV would expire on August 22, 2018, well before any 
transition activities could begin for other stations in Florida. 
 

• Channel 27, on which WXEL-TV would continue to broadcast, occupies 548-554 MHz, 
well below the 600 MHz band being reallocated to wireless service. Grant of the 
requested extension for WXEL-TV would, therefore, not delay the introduction of 
wireless service. 

 


